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SUBJECT:       Invitation to the 4th Clean Pacific Roundtable (CPRT)  
   
Dear Members and Partners, 
 
It is our pleasure to extend an invitation to the 4th Clean Pacific Roundtable (CPRT) that will be hosted 
by the Government of Tuvalu in partnership with the Secretariat of the Pacific Regional Environment 
Programme (SPREP) from the 5th - 9th of August 2024 in Funafuti, Tuvalu. 
 
The 4th CPRT meeting is intended to provide a vehicle to disseminate outcomes, promote regional col-
laboration and resource complementarity, and expand networking opportunities to assist Pacific Island 
countries and territories in the delivery of safe and sustainable waste management practices and to pre-
vent pollution-related issues that impact the health of the ocean and communities within the region.  
 
The Roundtable will be held over a period of 5 days and all sessions will be delivered in a face-to-face 
mode. Languages used in the meeting are English and French and simultaneous interpretation into Eng-
lish and French will be provided. The 4th CPRT will be held at the Rt. Hon. Dr. Sir. Tomasi Puapua Con-
vention Centre (TPCC), Funafuti, Tuvalu.  
 
Please find attached the draft concept note, the draft programme and the information note. The final 
concept and final programme will be shared 3 weeks before the 4th CPRT Meeting.  
 
Also, note that the SPREP projects under the Waste Management and Pollution Control (WMPC) Pro-
gramme will be reaching out to their Focal Points regarding the nomination forms for their funded par-
ticipants. We request your support to submit the relevant nomination forms before Tuesday 11th June 
2024 to assist the projects in making the necessary arrangements. 
 
Please for further information regarding the 4th CPRT, kindly contact Mr. Fakasoa Tealei at 
ftealei@gov.tv, Mr. Penivao Moealofa at pmoealofa@gov.tv, Ms. Susana Telakau at susanat@sprep.org 
and Ms. Davina Tiitii at davinat@sprep.org.   
 
Thank you and we look forward to your participation in the upcoming 4th CPRT in Tuvalu. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
            
Sefanaia Nawadra     Penivao Moealofa 
Director General     for Permanent Secretary 
SPREP         Ministry of Home Affairs, Climate Change   
       and Environment  

FILE:  AP_6/1/13 TO: SPREP Members and Partners 

DATE:  31 May 2024  

CIRCULAR:  24/31  
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Attachments:  1) Draft Concept Note 
  2) Draft programme 4th CPRT 
  3) Information Note 
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